August 28, 1940

Dr. Fo C. Allen

801 Louisians
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I wrote you a letter some time ago
and I wondered if you had received it as I have

not had a replye.
You mentioned having some jobs and
that you could obtain one for me. It would be

a great help and thus enable me to meet the higher
demands of the Medical School.,

I also wonder about living quarters
and thought you might advise me about it.

Awaiting your reply, I am

Sincerely,

Wesne.— fopas/
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